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Donating unwanted gifts to the Campaign for Students is a no-brainer. Clear your clutter and

help our students. Over the holidays, keep an eye out for items you might like to regift to the

Campaign for Students Online Auction which will raise much-needed funds for student

financial aid. It’s a win-win situation.

To contribute a gift, consider the following

New items or certificates for service with a retail value of $100 or more

A full retail receipt is required to receive a gift-in-kind receipt (tax excluded)

Items can be dropped off with the in D2200 Tuesday Jan. 9 - Thursday Jan. 11 from

between 11:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

The Campaign for Students Online Auction Powered by Seneca Business will run in February.

Come back to this page in January for auction details and to register.
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